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Response Consultation response content 
1 We received your letter this morning regarding proposed parking alterations at the 

junction of Lower Sean and Hydean Way. I fear all these yellow lines you intend to add will 
only force people to park on the opposite side of the road, I therefore request you look 
again and consider my concerns on this matter and not just the residents at the bottom of 
Lower Sean. I look forward to you reply. 

2 I have just read your 4 proposals for Lower Sean & I would like to register my 
support of all said proposals. I have lived here for over xx yrs., & the near misses of 
children nearly being hit by cars would make your head spin. We have been asking 
for so long over many years for these yellow lines, that I as well as others will 
welcome them with open arms, & I would also like to say a big thank you, to you 
all, for hearing & registering our concerns. 

3 Both my partner and I are in favour and full agreement with the Double Yellow 
Lines being put on the junctions of Hydean Way and Lower Sean. The parking of 
vehicles at school drop off and pick up is frightening and it is a wonder that 
someone has not been hurt or killed.  If you try to drive out at this time you cannot 
see what is coming in either direction.  

4 In reference to the above - yellow lines at the junction to Lower Sean, I live at 
number xxx and fully support this proposal. On numerous occasions when trying to 
get out of my road at school pick-up and drop-off times, I have encountered 
dangerous situations. Because of the way that parents and carers park on the 
corners, it is impossible to see if children are behind them and likely to step out 
into the road to cross. Also getting out of the road is always a challenge at these 
times because of being unable to see approaching traffic from either the left or the 
right. I have lived here for over ten years and seen the situation getting 
progressively worse. It is only a matter of time before there will be an incident, 
either vehicle collisions or even worse, an injury to a child. Please give very careful 
consideration to going ahead with this scheme for the reasons outlined above. 

5 I received your notice of application for double yellow lines on the bend of Lower 
Sean / Hydean Way. I am very happy about this. For years we have had issues on 
that bend, and we are the only road down Hydean Way that doesn't have double 
yellows, yet we are a main junction for children going to three nearby schools. I 
have seen near misses due to people parking so badly on the bend without 
consideration which is particularly bad during school pick up and drop off.  I fully 
support this and hope the consultation is fruitful. Please do let me know if there is 
anything else you need to record my support. 

6 Having lived in Lower Sean for over xx years we are pleased that, at last, we are 
going to have restrictions for parking in our road. 
As you must be aware, we have lived with the inconvenience and the dangers at 
certain times of the day.  We wholly support this step forward in making this a 
safer environment for all residents and pedestrians. 

 

 




